HAWLEY ROAD UPDATE

The Town Administrator met with residents of Hawley Road on 3/25/15 to follow up on a request for
the Town to accept Hawley Road as a public way. The meeting resulted in the following action items:

¢ The Town Administrator was to reach out to Mr. Barry Roberts to see if there is
a written legal description of the meets and bounds.

o The Town Administrator was to ascertain the status of the road as a private or
public way and to ascertain ownership of the road.

o The Residents were to review their property deeds to ascertain where the lot
lines were placed {i.e., in the centerline of the road or at the road edge).

The Town Administrator informed the residents that it was unlikely that the Town could vote to accept
the road at the annual town meeting, but it was more likely that the fall town meeting could be the

venue forsuch a vote.

The Town Administrator is exploring grant opportunities for the payment for upgrading the road.
Possible grant funds include CDBG and MassWorks {formerly the STRAP Program).

The participants agreed to communicate in one week.




